TOLLGATE WAY ASSOCIATION

November 23, 1997 Meeting

The Annual Meeting Tollgate Way Association was brought to order on November 23,
1997, by President, Jock Bond. A quorum, according to the Bylaws, was present.

The Treasurer's Report was read and accepted. The 1998 Proposed Budget was presented
and accepted. See Attachment.

The Landscape Committee requested $1,376 for the general replacement fund. After a
discussion period, the request was voted and accepted.

The Nominating Committee presented the officers for 1998 slate which was moved and
accepted.
They are as follows:

Edie Smolinski
Tony D'Ames
Mary Klappa
Marge Zitzmann
Jack Johnson

Other business presented:

Christmas lights to be placed in windows on December 7, 1998

Board coordinate Christmas decorations

Appreciation expressed to Edna Frady who hosted meeting

Lights and light bulb replacement discussed with suggestion that Board be notified
if lights need to be replaced.

Meeting adjourned at 5:25pm.

Respectfully submitted:
Mary Klappa
Secretary
Tollgate Way Association



